
 

Anthony Taylor 
Engineering Design Technologies Inc 
575 Boulevard SE 
Unit #2A 
Atlanta, GA 30312 
 
 
Dear Anthony Taylor, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your EBO certification application with Howard County 
has been approved. 
 
Your certification will remain in effect until October 8, 2026, provided your business 
continues to meet our eligibility criteria. It is your responsibility to notify this office in 
writing within 30 days of any changes that may affect your eligibility to remain certified. 
Failure to do so may result in decertification of your business. 
 
Your certification number is M24-128. 
 
We have also added your firm to our online directory, which can be accessed at 
www.howardcountymd.gov/purchasing. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your certification, you may contact the EBO 
Coordinator within the Office of Procurement and Contract Administration at 410-313-3694 
or msabnani@howardcountymd.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dean Hof 
 
Office of Procurement and Contract Administration  
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